
 

 

 

CONVENIENCE TRANSLATION 

The Hebrew version is the binding version 
 

 

 

Request to Recognize Claim against Strauss Water as Class Action 

 

 

 
 
The Company hereby announces that on January 17, 2017, a monetary claim was filed in the Central 

District Court together with a request to recognize it as a class action against Strauss Water Ltd., a 

subsidiary of the Strauss-Group, concerning the failure to supply spare parts in a timely manner. 

The claim amounts to approximately NIS59 million. At this time the company is studying the claim 

and is unable to assess whether it will be approved by the court. 

 

 
 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

 
Daniella Finn 
Director of Investor Relations | Strauss Group 

  
49 Hasivim St., Petach Tikva | 49517 
Phone: + 972-3-675-2545 | Mobile: + 972-54-577-2195 
Daniella.finn@strauss-group.com 
www.strauss-group.com 
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